
 

 

Ossineke Township Planning Commission Meeting 

April 17, 2019 

Present: 
 Denise Schultz 
 Kevin Grulke 
 Ewald Sommerfield 
 Lora Cramer 
 
Citizens in attendance:  Tim Wade, Ken Lobert & Randy Fairbanks 
 
The minutes from the last meeting were read.  Cramer made a motion to approve 
the minutes, Grulke seconded.  Minutes accepted. 
 
There was discussion on Tiny House ordinance.   Randy Fairbanks & Schultz 
presented information on Tiny Home ordinances from other townships. Planning 
Commission is considering to allow tiny homes that are 240 square feet to 600 
square feet.  There will be further discussion at another meeting 
 
Next meeting will be decided at a later date. 
 
Motion was made by Cramer at 8:05PM  to adjourn the meeting, seconded by 
Grulke.  Meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Denise Schultz 


